Solihull Governor Services

Solihull School Governors’ Training Programme

April 2017 – March 2018
School Email Addresses for Governors
Drop in Session
Solihull Council recommends that governors have school email accounts and use them for school business.  There are many reasons for this – some to protect and help the school, others to protect and help individual governors.  School email addresses give authenticity, look professional, separate private and professional life, give privacy, can be shut down and removed easily when a governor leaves.  In rare cases a school main need to gain access to a governor’s email.  With school email accounts this is easier, although strict guidelines and rules have to be in place to do this.
We understand that some governors are unsure about the benefits of having school email accounts for their governing body work.  You may also have questions on how to manage two email accounts or how you can open up the school accounts on your home laptop or mobile phone.  

A drop-in session has been arranged as follows:

DATE:


Tuesday, 16th May 2017

VENUE:

Sans Souci Centre, Tanworth Lane, Shirley

TIMING:

Anytime between 6.00 – 8.00pm

If you feel you have any questions regarding school email accounts, or would like to be shown how to access these from your laptop or mobile, please come along any time after 6pm.

Laptops will be available for demonstrations.

